
From: bill toft <bt173311@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 9:20 AM 
To: Jerry Bohnsack <jbohnsack@cityofbreezypointmn.us>; Deb Runksmeier 
<drunksmeier@cityofbreezypointmn.us> 
Subject: Resignation 

 
Committee members, 
 
I believe that serving one`s community is a privilege and that one should give their best for the taxpayers 
of that community. I have always done my research and sought out experts from C.E.O`s, C.F.O`s, to 
former law enforcement to attorneys. I have the greatest respect for our Police force, public works 
department and the Breezy Point staff. I also have respect for the members of our committee. I however 
have reached a point that two council members and the mayor do not have in my opinion, the Breezy 
Point taxpayer`s best interests. I cannot enthusiastically be part of any endeavor that does not honor its 
commitments to the voters who put them in their chairs. I hear by resign immediately and thank you for 
the privilege of serving. 
 
Bill Toft 
 
 

 
From: Jody Miller <jodymiller0619@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 8:01 AM 
To: Deb Runksmeier <drunksmeier@cityofbreezypointmn.us> 
Subject: Jody Miller to leave the Parks and Rec Committee 

 
Unfortunately, I will be moving outside the Breezy Point city limits July 1, 2025, so I can 
no longer serve on the Parks and Rec committee.  
 
I will however continue to be a part of the BP greater community so I plan to volunteer 
on  Parks and Rec related events/initiatives in the future. 
 
I enjoyed the 6 months I was on this committee and am very excited about the future 
plans that are being developed. 
 
With Warm Regards, 
 
Jody Miller 
 


